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Dear Committee Secretary

I have zero interest in AFL or other sports that require a stadium. and in my large circle of friends and
acquaintances there are few if any who don’t share my view.

Hence I am opposed to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point.

There are so many other things that government funds could be spent on. “Bread and circuses™ has been a trope
since Roman times, and this proposed stadium is a classic example.

Another stadium is the wrong priority for Tasmania.

Peter Tuft

Peter Tuft






